
 
 

                           Genevieve Arce <genevieve.arce@lacity.org> 
 

12:01 PM 

(1 hour 

ago) 

  

 

To: Brett.mcreynolds@lacity.org 

 
 

Hi Brett, 

 

Just got off the phone with my supervisor. We can move forward without the certificate of compliance.  

 

Let me know if there is anything else you need. Thank you for your assistance!  

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

 


